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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2025 12/19/2024

Rule Change Intent

Currently the Hunter chapter does not clarify the requirement to wear a number. The goal is to be consistent with Equitation and Jumper Chapters.

Proponent Details Contact Information

USHJA Katie Patrick

kpatrick@ushja.org

Linked Rules Comments

HU 107.5 | Tracking #136-24 Page 1 of 2Friday, February 21, 2025 11:07 AM



HU 107.5 | Tracking #136-24 Page 2 of 2Friday, February 21, 2025 11:07 AM


